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Wednesday 19 September 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Shakespeare Schools Festival – Additional Workshop Date  
 
In addition to our previous letter regarding the upcoming Shakespeare Schools Festival (SSF) 
2018, which our school is taking part in, we omitted to advise you of an additional workshop that will 
take place at the Key Theatre as part of our rehearsal process. 
 
The additional workshop is planned for Thursday 4th October and will take place at the Key Theatre 
during normal school hours, running from 9.30am – 12.30pm, and so transport arrangements to 
and from school will be unaffected.   
 
We will all travel together in our school minibus and students will return to school in time for their 
normal lunch arrangements. 
 
We are very excited to continue our rehearsals this week, and if you haven’t already done so, 
please ensure you also return the other permission slip advising if you are happy for your child to 
take part, and which sessions they are able to attend. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return it to Mrs Edwards on our reception by 
Wednesday 26th September 2018.  
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
 
 

Mr J Hill  
Deputy Principal  
 
Shakespeare Schools Festival – Additional Workshop Date Thursday 4th October 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Wednesday 26th September 2018. 
 

 I/We give permission for my child to be involved in the Shakespeare rehearsal at the Key 
Theatre on Thursday 4th October  
 

  I/We do not give permission for my child to take part in the above workshop 
 
 

Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….  

  

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………….………..  Date ………………………… 

 

 

 

 


